
 

  
 

  
 

 
 
 
 

Credit & Finance Program 
P.O. Box 837 

Sells, AZ 85634 
Office: (520) 383-3253 

Fax: (520) 383-1977 
December 16, 2024 
 

Greetings all, 
 

It’s almost that time of year again and we are excited to announce that The Credit & Finance 
Program will be hosting the 10th Annual Business EXPO at the 86th Annual O’odham Wapkial Ha-
Tas on Saturday, February 1, 2025, from 9am to 3pm. We are inviting all O’odham business owner 
to participate and share information about your business with the public.  One of our program 
goals is to promote all O’odham owned businesses and hosting the expo is one avenue of fulfilling 
this goal.  
 
The EXPO will include the following: 

• Informational tables: Participants will be provided with one table and two chairs, for your use to 
distribute information about your business. This may include the following: promotional items, 
business cards, and brochures pertaining to your business. You are welcome to display your 
products. Unfortunately, you will not be able to sell anything at your table.  Please sign up at your 
earliest convenience, space is limited!   Please RSVP by Friday, January 17, 2025, deadline is 5:00 
p.m. with the Credit & Finance Program.  
 

• Speakers: We are also providing an opportunity for businesses to share information about their 
business.  We are requesting speakers to share about how they got started and where they are 
today.   If you are interested in speaking, please let our office know, so we can add you to the 
schedule.  

 

• Free raffle drawings: We respectfully request a donation from your business for a raffle prize 
giveaway to the public. Place your business name and information on the prize.  (Please have your 
donation to the Credit & Finance Program by Friday, January 24, 2025) 

 
This is a one-day event that gives you the opportunity to come and network with other business 
owners, meet the public and showcase your business. If you are interested in hosting a table or 
being a speaker at this event, please send the attached application to the Credit & Finance 
Program.   Should you have any further questions please call our office at the number listed above.    
Respectfully, 

 
Maria Ackerman, Manager  

Credit & Finance Program 


